
 
 

THE COLLEGE OF ALAMEDA EMERGENCY FOOD GRANT IS AVAILABLE FOR ENROLLED 
COLLEGE OF ALAMEDA STUDENTS, EXPERIENCING A FINANCIAL HARDSHIP. THIS IS A 
ONE-TIME GRANT, PROVIDED AS SAFEWAY GIFT CARDS. YOUR HOME CAMPUS MUST 
BE COLLEGE OF ALAMEDA AND YOU MUST BE ENROLLED IN AT LEAST THREE (3) UNITS 
AT COA. HIGH SCHOOL – SPECIAL ENROLLMENT STUDENTS ARE NOT ELIGIBLE. 

COLLEGE of ALAMEDA 

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND APPLICATION VISIT: 

 
https://tinyurl.com/CoAFoodGrant 

OR Scan the QR code 

 
 

Student Activities & Campus Life Office 
555 Ralph Appezzato Memorial Parkway 

Alameda, CA 94501 

 

https://tinyurl.com/CoAFoodGrant

